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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 

In accordance with the provisions of the New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act, the 
Carlstadt-East Rutherford Regional Board of Education is causing notice of the 
following: 
 
The regularly scheduled public meeting for October 9, 2019 is cancelled.  The meeting is 
rescheduled for Wednesday, October 16, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Media Center at the 
Henry P. Becton Regional High School, 120 Paterson Ave., East Rutherford, NJ. 
 
The Board of Education is reviewing the Superintendent of Schools Contract of 
Employment.  Pursuant to N.J.S.A.18A:11-11, a public hearing will be held at the Board 
of Education meeting on October 16, 2019.  Following the public hearing Board action 
may be taken.  A copy of the proposed Contract of Employment will be placed on file in 
the Board’s business office, and will be available for review prior to or at the public 
hearing. 
 
The Board, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-12(b), the Open Public Meetings Act, shall not 
publicly discuss personnel matters and shall not respond to comments made by members 
of the public.  The subject of this hearing retains the right of privacy and shall retain all 
rights regarding defamation and slander according to the laws of New Jersey.  He Board 
shall not be held liable for comments made by members of the public. 

 
 
 
Nicholas Annitti 
Board Secretary/Business Administrator 
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